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The McKinley County Sheriff’s Office is looking for Khadjha Keams, 22, after a bench warrant
was issued for her arrest.

  

Keams had been arrested on Aug. 28, 2017 on charges of unlawful taking of a motor vehicle
and two counts of larceny. A resident of Window Rock, Ariz., Keams may be on the Navajo
Reservation.

  

If she is found on reservation land, the Navajo Nation has already approved extradition,
according to the sheriff’s office.

  

Keams had been facing aggravated battery with a deadly weapon charge back in October, 2016
but court records said this case was discharged two months later.

  

Anyone with information about Keams’ whereabouts can call sheriff chief investigator Merle
Bates at (505) 722-8514.

  

Callers can also call Crime Stoppers at (877) 722-6161. Callers do not have to leave their name
and if the information leads to her arrest, the caller may be eligible for a reward of up to $1,000.
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